
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

12th January 2017         

 
 
 
Information for Parents, Carers & Students            
         

 
 
Dear Parents, Carers & Students, 
 
 
In the event that the school has to close as part of an emergency plan of action (whether this 
is due to extreme weather conditions or other reason). The school will aim to notify you of any 
enforced closures as early as possible (assuming all your contact details held on our School 
Database are up to date). However, the status of the school’s ability to open, and ensure the 
safety of its Students and Staff, can change within a short time frame. The following methods 
should be used as a way to receive information regarding the school’s opening status if ever 
you are concerned. You are advised to check ALL. 
 
 
Check School Website http://www.st-peters.bournemouth.sch.uk 
 
 
Listen to Radio Stations 

 Heart  Frequency 96 - 107 FM 

 Wave 105 frequency 105.2 FM 

Check Mobiles for InTouch text message. 
 
You will only receive a text message if: 
 

 You have PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY for a student at the school 

AND you are the PRIMARY contact person for that student. 

 You have supplied the school with an up to date mobile phone number. 

You can check these details on SIMS Learning Gateway (SLG). 
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Check for InTouch Email. 
 
You will only receive an Email if: 
 

 You have PARENTAL RESPONSIBILITY for a student at the school. 

 You have supplied the school with an up to date email address. You can check 

these facts on SIMS Learning Gateway (SLG). 

If these methods do not say anything to the contrary you may assume the school is 

open as normal. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mr D J Todd 
Headteacher 

   
 
 

 


